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For more information please contact: 
 

• Robert Bishop, Chief Executive Officer; 
• Rebecca Rinaldi, Chief Financial Officer; or 
• Dominic O’Brien, Executive General Manager & Company Secretary.  

 

  
P: +61 7 3418 0500   E: cosec@newhopegroup.com.au 

 
This ASX announcement was approved and authorised by the Company Secretary.  

 
New Hope Corporation Limited (ASX: NHC) (Company) refers to the “Quarterly Activities Report 
January 2023” Announcement released to the market yesterday, 16 February 2023 “(the 
Announcement)”. 
 

A typographical error was made on page one of the Announcement. In the first bullet point of the 
Highlights section, the comparative period H1 FY22 EBITDA was incorrectly stated as  
$A55 million.  The correct amount is $A554 million. 
 
 

(ENDS) 
 
 


